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Events / Announcements 

 

 
 

 

 

 

EAA Chapter 595 November 9th, 2024 
 

Website:      www.595.eaachapter.org/ 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/groups/EAAChapter595 

 
Minutes / Meeting of EAA Chapter 595 

Rio Grande Valley 
 

 

 

NOTE: The following minutes are reconstructed and are accurate to best 

of our ability. 

 

As most of you know, Byron Engle passed away November 24th 2024, 

Byron was our Treasurer for many years and our current President. 

 

December was our annual Christmas Banquet and it was also election 

time for our chapter 

 

Members included:  

Betty Engle   Robert Carter 

Don Tevis  Kathy Tevis 

Shirlene Jenkins Merle Jenkins  

Art Chavarria  Erik Landry 

Jerry Gifford 

 

This years Christmas Banquet was held at Los Asados Mexican Restaurant in Harlingen. Being this was an 

election year each members was given a ballot to cast their vote. There were no challenges for offices and election 

results were as followed: 

 

President: Robert Carter   Newsletter Editor:  Art Chavarria 

Vice Pres.: Jerry Gifford   Web Editor:  Robert Carter 

Secretary: Art Chavarria 

Treasurer: Robert Carter 

 

Robert Carter mentioned he had gathered some of the chapter stuff from Betty and was currently going through it 

all. He also mentioned the Chapter Awards and a progress report would be given at Chapter meeting 

 

Next meeting is in Weslaco at the FBO conference room, January 11th , 2025. 
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